
Southport Old Links Golf Club 
-------------------- 
Greens Notice 

 

 The Club for Everyone 
 

 

WINTER RULES 2024 - 2025 
 

THE USE OF MATS IS COMPULSORY  
WITH EFFECT FROM  

MONDAY 11 NOVEMBER 2024 
 

This year, Greens Committee with Council’s  
backing, have decided that to assist the  

ongoing improvements to our Fairways that  
 

Mats MUST be used 
over the 2024/2025 Winter Period 

 

Mats MUST be used on all fairways and closely mown areas. 
 

Mats MUST also be used in the semi-rough / 1st cut. 
 

Mats MUST NOT be used in the rough and/or tree copses. 
 
 

This is applicable to both Social Golf and Competitive. 
 
 

Thank you for your co-operation 
Greens Committee  
07 November 2024 


